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Minimum Operating Schedule 
 

As Smoky Hills previously notified the FCC on January 24, 2022, in FCC File No. 
0000180746 (and in this license renewal application as originally filed), Station KWKS has been 
off-air since January 18, 2022 due to equipment problems beyond the licensee’s control.  Given 
that the off-air status has now extended to thirty or more days, Smoky Hills is amending the 
Minimum Operating Schedule certification in this application and providing this explanation.  
Smoky Hills is working towards resuming on-air operations and is coordinating with a vendor to 
finalize plans for repairs.  Smoky Hills will amend this renewal application again when the station 
is able to complete the facility repairs and resume operations. 

 


